Dear Parents/Carers

The Friend’s of Parker’s Primary School have many exciting new fundraising
events planned for this coming School year.

We would love to see new faces helping out at these events, if you are able to
support helping at any of the following events can you please return this letter
to school and highlight which event/s you are available to help at with your
name and contact number.

Thank you.

* Tuesday 24" March “Class 3...Bake Off” 3:15 — 4:00
* Tuesday 31° March “School Disco” 6:00 — 7:30

= Friday 3" April “Easter Bingo” Wells Cole Village Hall



